Library Orientation Programs for New Students (17/09/2010)

Dear All,

In every new academic year, the Library offers new students the library orientation programs,

which provide an overview of how to use the facilities, services, and collections of the Library,

particularly highlighting the search skills in using e-resources such as e-books, e-journals and
databases.

Faculty members are encouraged to enroll their students for this orientation program. If any of the
faculty members would like to do so, please download the application form, fill it in and then submit
it to the Reference Desk of the Library, or directly send it to lib_ref@umac.mo for reservation.

In addition to the arrangement by Faculty members, the students may also register for our 1-hour
sessions, which will be held at 2:30 pm every Friday and Saturday until the end of October,

2010 (except Public Holidays). Interested users are welcome to join any one session of the
scheduled dates. For reservation or any enquiries, kindly inform us at lib_ref@umac.mo.

Regards,
UM Library


http://library.umac.mo/libmgs/news/images/Library_Orientation_Reservation.doc

